
 People’s Baptist Church 
 

Welcome 
 

As a courtesy, please turn off all cell phones during service times. 

*Assisted listening devices are available at the Sound Booth* 
 

July 30, 2023 
 
 

 

 
Greeting and Announcements 

Prayer 

Hymn: 11, I Sing the Mighty Power of God 

Hymn: 297, Are You Washed in the Blood? 

Missions Minute 

Prayer 

Dismiss Children for Children’s Church 

Hymn: 113, Here is Love 

Special Music: Leif H. and Barry J. 

Message: Pastor Ramler 

Closing Hymn: 

Prayer 

 
 

     
 

Today        12:15 pm   Scholarship Benefit Dinner 

    No evening service 

Mon 7/31       6:30 pm    Open Field Soccer 

Wed 8/2 7:00 pm      Prayer Meeting, Youth Group, 

         Summer Kids’ Program 

Fri 8/4   6:00 pm  Ladies Dinner Out 

Sat 8/5            8:00 am       Church Work Day 

   5:30 pm  FCA/PBC Adult Volleyball 

 

 
 

    

Sun 8/6    Dr. Bud Steadman 

 1:00 pm  College/Career Activity 

 4:00 pm   Trustee’s Meeting 

 6:00 pm   Communion 

Thurs 8/10      3:30 pm    FCA Back to School Open House 

Sat 8/12          8:00 am    Men’s Prayer Breakfast 

    Church Work Day 

Sun 8/13         4:45 pm    Choir Practice begins  

                          Announcements 

 

Thank You and Farewell:  Today is Tammie Watson’s last Sunday 

with us.  Tammie has been our nursery coordinator for many years, 

but the Lord is moving her to Missouri.  Please share your gratitude 

with her for her many years of service to PBC in this vital ministry. 
 

Nursery Workers: Because Tammie is leaving, we need to fill the 

void!  Nursery workers are needed for Sunday mornings and 

evenings and also Wednesday evenings.  There is a sign-up sheet on 

the bulletin board for volunteers to help fill slots for the nursery.  

The position for Nursery Coordinator also needs to be filled.  
 

Scholarship Benefit Dinner:  TODAY we will have a special 

spaghetti dinner instead of our regular Fifth Sunday Fellowship 

immediately following the morning service.  All are encouraged to 

attend.  While there is no charge for the meal, there will be a 

donation box for those who would like to contribute money for 

scholarships for needy students to attend FCA. 
 

Ladies Dinner Out:  All ladies are invited to have dinner together 

on August 4, 6pm, at Western Sizzlin’! The address is 17567 York 

Rd. Hagerstown, MD.  There is a sign-up sheet on the bulletin board. 
 

Men’s Prayer Breakfast: Our next meeting will be Saturday, August 

12 at 8:00 am in the gym. We will be studying Book 7, 

Chapter 3, of E.M. Bounds on Prayer. All men and boys welcomed. 
 

Choir Practice: Choir practice will begin Sunday, Aug. 13 at 

4:45pm.  See Daniel Griffin for any questions. 
 

FCA Needs: The Lord has allowed FCA to have a sewing & textiles 

class this coming school year! However, we are in need of at least 5 

sewing machines in working order, either donated or lent. Please see 

David Lavoie with questions.  
 

A Big Thanks to everyone who contributed food for VBS and a 

special thanks for all who helped in the kitchen, from Elaine and 

Bonnie. 
 

Happy Birthday 
 

July 30  Daniel Jackson                           Aug 2  Daniel Williams  

Aug 3   David Young     Aug 5  Arwyn Goad 

Aug 7  Ellijah Welch 
 

Happy Anniversary 
 

July 31  Kwabena & Pearl Annor  

Aug 7  Dave & Cheryl Corselius 

 

 

   July 30 August 6 

CHILDREN’S MINISTRIES 

Elementary –  

Muniz 

Family Sunday Young 

Beginners – C. Briggs Cindy B. Cindy B. 

Dami A. 

Toddlers - C. Black Carol B. Pearl 

Nursery* 

Sunday School Tammie W. Volunteer needed 

Morning Worship Tammie W. 

Barbara B. 

Sara G. 

Volunteer needed 

Evening Service Tammie W. 

Pearl A. 

Hilary Y. 

Volunteer needed 

Wednesday Hilary Y. Volunteer needed 

* Coordinator - Tammie Watson; ** Toddlers (2-4 yrs.) 

 

Missionary of the Week   
Bruce Tuttle— Ukraine/Georgia—I recently revealed two new 

exciting projects for the ministry in Ukraine. All of the estimated 

funding needed has been raised. In addition, sufficiently more has 

been received as a cushion! We will escrow the extra funds for a 

future project that appears to be developing in the future. I cannot 

thank you enough, both from my own heart and on behalf of the 

believers in Ukraine! Igor's church, in Ukraine, has raised over 

$4,000 (and still counting). And that is from a country where they 

are financially stressed.  In the Kharkiv region -- in an area that was 

taken and occupied by the Russian army, liberated by the 

Ukrainians, and devastated by Russian missiles and bombs ever 

since -- one Baptist church we have repeatedly helped has raised 

$400 in their desire to reciprocate and help Pastor Igor's church. 

Also, they are contacting other Baptist churches in the same area, 

informing them, and asking whether they might also help. How 

preciously similar to the churches of Macedonia. 

 

 
 

 

      This Week  Year-To-Date 

Tithes & Offerings Giving                 $        6,676.00 $    28,387.20 

Tithes & Offerings Budget Needs      $        8,582.13 $    34,328.52 

Faith Promise Giving       $           300.00 $      2,455.00 

Faith Promise Budget Needs    $           716.98 $      2,867.92 

 

 
 

 
 

Sunday School      80      Sunday Morning       144 

Sunday Evening      54    

This Week’s Events 

Order of AM Service  

Attendance Report for July 23, 2023 

Stewardship Report for July 23, 2023 

Special Coming Events 


